
 

POPPY SALES MEETING 
October 1, 2022 

 

 

 

Meeting opened for business at 10:00am 

 

Present: Denver Phelps 4th Division 

William Copple             5th Division 

Todd Latham                 2nd Division 

Ron Harkness                 3rd Division 

 

No Auxiliary members were present. Sandra Kirby held a District Meeting.  

Members discussed the operation of the Poppy Committee for the benefit of three 

new members. 

 

Discussed Poppy Seminars in March at our Division meetings.  

 

Chairman answered questions about Poppy assembly and distribution. The 

question was asked when the VA’s will be turned loose to assemble for us. No 

answer at this time. 

 

There are about 40,000 poppies at Department Headquarters. No date set for Poppy 

Poster judging in April.  

 

Meeting was closed in peace and harmony at 11:00 hours. 

 

Denver Phelps; Chairman 

 

 


